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WEEKLY <

PHONICS: ey
Click the below links to % —@‘

view the letter formations: |

Juf
/b]
il

Please remember to also continue

practising /m/a/d/s/t/i/n/p/g[o/c/k

The children are also being introduced to
red and green words in class. Green words
are words that children are able to sound
out and blend to read. The green words
that we have been looking at can be found
here. Please note that children are
currently only looking at 1.1, 1.2 & 1.3. So
should not be reading words after page
36.

Red words are words that

can not be [ 4
sounded out. (]
Our word of the

week this week was /

/the/. For example
“The penguin went

home” or “The boy is

h 2 ’\
appy .

@ WEEKLY MATHS:

This week in maths we have been looking at

the numbers 1, 2 & 3. We have been writing the,
sorting the numbers and representing the *
numbers in lots of different ways.

\>



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=mRGjUH6v71U&list=PLv80XE_mA4uy5WO-mMcUQ2vX6AdVpIPEk&index=21
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6T_mH8SIyCk&list=PLv80XE_mA4uy5WO-mMcUQ2vX6AdVpIPEk&index=2
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=00GtVU1Bpko&list=PLv80XE_mA4uy5WO-mMcUQ2vX6AdVpIPEk&index=6
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1POr9hbWMI2dyr8rokWFP-u6SQSJjHLOP/view?usp=sharing
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4 of the Week
Library seasons will continue this
week. Please make sure that your
child brings their library folder to school
on their library day. If they do not bring ‘. .‘ 'o «N
their old book back, they cannot take out . % vi o
anew book. ¥ purrLE \ ORANGE |
Noah Athiyban
- v v
5 A .;A '.:-Qsi‘
ARABIC: GOLD TURQUOISE
Contact email - Ms Ahlam
ahlam.abushenar@dohabritishsch
Jason Maryam

ool.com for any concerns.
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Photos of the Week %

It was great to see some s
of the Reception children ;
with their siblings taking
part in the desert clean up
last weekend!

We are super proud of
them for helping to keep
our desert clean!
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